	CITY OF SAN ANGELO
	NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of San Angelo, Texas, will hold a public hearing on the proposed 2017-2022 capital improvement plan.  The hearing will take place during the regularly scheduled City Council session which will begin at 8:30 a.m., Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at the McNease Convention Center, South Meeting Room, 501 Rio Concho Drive.

The complete proposed capital improvement plan may be examined on weekdays between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. in the office of the Budget Division on the third floor of City Hall, 72 W. College Avenue or online at www.cosatx.us/budget.

City of San Angelo
72 W. College Ave.
San Angelo, Texas 76903
Attention:  Morgan Chegwidden, Budget Manager

